








PARISH & COMMUNITY NEWS 

ST. PIUS X YOUTH 
 

Life Teen & EDGE are not meeƟng Sunday, January 29.  Please join us next weekend. 
If you have quesƟons regarding these two programs for our youth, please contact  

Stephanie Kristek at skristek@stpiusxsa.org or call (210) 824-0139 ext. 206. 

 

Saturday, February 11, 2017 
    St. Pius X Family Center 

      7:00 PM - 11:00 PM 
     Cost - $20 per person 

Contact Frank Chramosta at (210)363-2904 or David 
Nordman at (210) 287-9765 to make a reservaƟon.  
Tickets are also available in the church office. 

Women of St. Pius X 
Thursday, February 2, 2017 

6:30 PM in the Msgr. MarƟn Family Center 
 

All women of St. Pius X are invited to come meet new 
friends and find out more about women’s acƟviƟes in 
our parish.  We have some terrific service projects, social 
acƟviƟes, and spiritual events planned.  Please join us to 
find your niche in our parish community.  If you need a 
ride, contact Angie Smith at 210-685-9135. 

And bring a friend! 

OPEN HOUSE - February 5, 2017 
Join us at the 10:15 AM Mass.  Tours provided by the 
NJHS students.  Meet your tour guide in our school  

cafeteria.  Classrooms will be open aŌer Mass. 

Now Enrolling PreK-3 through 
8th grade for 2017-2018 

� Weekly Mass 
� ELC Superkids 

Reading Program 
� Rigorous Academics 
� Spanish, Music, Art 

and Computers 
� Active Faith       

Formation 
� PE & Competitive        

Athletics 
� Before & After 

School Care 
� Leadership         

Programs 

St. Pius X Catholic School  
7734 Robin Rest 

San Antonio, Texas 78209 
hƩp://school.stpiusxsa.org/ 

(Just minutes from Ft. Sam Houston on Harry Wurzbach)  

HEALING ROSARY 
Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus Council 4298 

February 5, 2017 
(Immediately following  the 5:00 PM Mass) 

If you or someone you know needs prayers of healing;  
physically, emoƟonally or spiritually, please come join in this 
special Ɵme of prayer.   Moms & Tots 

of St. Pius X 
 

Next Get-together: 
February 8, 2017 

9:30 AM to 10:30 AM 
 

Come build friendships with other moms in the parish!  
All moms and liƩle ones, any age, are welcome to join 
us in the St. Pius X Nursery, Room 211 for a play date. 

For more informaƟon, please contact:   
Carol Dintelman (carol.dintelman@gmail.com)  
Lauren Landon (laurenalandon@gmail.com) 

Monsignor Brosnan Rosary Guild 
The monthly Rosary Guild meeƟng will be on  
Thursday, February 2, 2017 at 10:00 AM in the    
Family Center, Room 209.  Come join in the         
fellowship while making rosaries for those in need.  
If you have quesƟons, please contact Nancy at  
(210) 599-2040 or BeƩy at (210) 826-4581.   

We look forward to seeing you!! 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
The school is having a volunteer “Work Day” on Saturday,   
February 4, to clean up the grounds and building in prep for 
the accreditaƟon teams arrival.  Come join them from 9:00 AM 
to Noon.  Meet at the school office.  Bring the whole family!!  



Women’s Morning of Reflection 

 

Presented by Father Pat O’Brien 

 

“What Is My Part in The Mass?” 
 

Saturday, February 11, 2017 
9:00 AM to 11:30 AM 

St. Pius X Catholic Church 
 

Mass at 9:00 AM followed by refreshments and teaching. 
 

$10 registraƟon fee to be mailed to:  
Marie DeLeon, 3927 Knollwood, San Antonio, TX 78247 

 

Please mail registraƟon fee (checks  payable to 
“Women of St. Pius X”) by Friday, February 3, 2017. 

 

For quesƟons, please contact Roberta Guelich at 
(210) 828-1250. 

Sponsored by Women of St. Pius X 


